
 

   

16 November 2021 

 

Dear families,  

 

You may have noticed that I was not at school this morning. 

 

Unfortunately, I have tested positive on a LFT, and am currently awaiting the results of my PCR 

Test.  

 

There is a high chance that I won’t be in school for the next 10 days, but I know school is in more 

than safe hands with Mrs Kay, and the rest of the team. 

 

After managing to avoid the virus for such a long period of time, I am really disappointed to be 

spending this amount of time away from school.  I appreciate your patience and co-operation with 

the staff in school whilst they continue to keep things running in my absence. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, and I can’t wait to see you all again soon. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr I Tankard 

Head teacher 

 

 


